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I would like to express that as a resident of Gold River, that I identify more with Folsom and
the other communities that are currently in District 4.  I would much prefer to see a boundary
map that puts Gold River in District 4. I also feel that by being included in District 3 that
myself and my neighbors would have less of a voice into public matters. Gold River voted
years ago not to be included in the City of Rancho Cordova. These boundaries put us back into
that neighborhood, with regards to representation.

--
Charles Smothers
Gold River Resident.
11454 Secrettown Ct, Gold River, CA 95670
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